

------ Original Message ------

From: Victoria Woodcock Received: 21/09/2016 17:14

Subject: Re: Electoral Registers

All data was destroyed in July. We have no data left.

Thanks,

Vicky

Sent from my iPhone

On 21 Sep 2016, at 14:32,

wrote:

Dear Vicky,

Now that the EU referendum has taken place, there should be no need for you to retain versions of the electoral register you obtained under the Representation of the People (England and Wales) Regulations 2001 (SI 2001/341) and you should now destroy any paper and electronic versions you received in accordance with the Information Commissioner's Office guidelines, if you have not done so already.

Further information on the permitted purposes for which the electoral register and absent voter lists could be used is available in the guidance: <u>Campaigning dos and don'ts</u>.

Kind regards,



**Guidance Adviser** 

Party and Election Finance The Electoral Commission 3 Bunhill Row London EC1Y 8YZ

Tel:

www.electoralcommission.org.uk

Make sure you are  $\underline{\text{registered to vote}}$  Follow us on  $\underline{\text{Twitter}}$ 

## **Putting Voters First**

P Please consider the environment before printing this email.